
Year 4 Peek at the Week 
Friday 23rd February 2024 

Our Learning 

This week, in DT,  we started our new unit on money 
containers by learning how to sew, using a range of 
different stitches: running, back and oversew. 

In maths,  we started a new topic on length and pe-
rimeter. We learnt how to calculate the   perimeter of 
rectangles with missing sides.  

In English,  we started our new book: ‘The boy at the 
back of the class’. This is a Power of Reading Unit 
which focusses on reading skills and comprehension. 
We looked in depth at the different characters we 
have been introduced to in the story. 

  

Next week, in DT,  we will begin to gather ideas to de-
sign a money box container, fit for purpose. 

In maths, we will continue to learn how to calculate 
the perimeter of rectilinear shapes such as polygons.  

In English,  we will continue reading The Boy at the 
Back of the Class. We will be researching refugees on 
the iPads and creating information pages on what 
we have found.  

Important Dates /Reminders 

05.02.24 — 06.02.24: Parents Evening 

08.03.24: World Book Day 

25.03.24: Holi – Colour Run 

28.03.24: Priory’s Got Talent  

28.03.24: Easter Holiday Break (finish 12pm) 

Wednesdays: Wear the correct PE uniform. 

Fridays: All homework due.  Spelling test. 

Year 4 Gallery: 

Design and Technology : How to sew using 
a range of stitches 

             Child of the week: 

4 Redgrave: Abu-Bakr 4 Simmonds: Amber  4 Farah:  Harry 

Remember to read 3 times a week and practise your timetables on Rockstar 
Maths. 

Contact us: year4@prioryschool.com     01628 600300 

PSHRE Focus: Healthy Me: In PSHRE this term, we will learn how to make healthy choices about 
friendships by recognising the value of them and the emotions they create for us. We will learn 

about group dynamics and how to be aware of peer pressure. Through a health lens, we will under-
stand facts about smoking and alcohol and the negative effects they can have on our bodies.


